
NATIONAL TRANSPORTATION SAFETY BOARD 

 

Eastern Region – Ashburn, Virginia 
 

The following is a summary of an email from Flight Safety International regarding Mr. William 
Joseph Lara’s flight training at the FSI Atlanta Training Center. 

From: Meikle, Richard, EVP Safety and Regulatory Compliance FlightSafety International 

Date: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 10:04 AM 

To: Read Leah, NTSB 

Subject: NTSB Request: Training Information for William Joseph Lara 

Mr. Meikle stated the following: 

“Regarding your questions, Mr. Lara attended a Citation II 61.63 Initial at Atlanta, GA between 
13-Jan-2020 and 24-Jan-2020.   He was not issued a type rating as he did not meet the requisite 
performance level to achieve a recommendation for the check.   

Mr. Lara completed 7 simulator sessions, for a total of 14 hours of pilot flying time and acted as 
pilot monitoring for a total of 12 hours over the first 6 sessions.  The last session was limited to 2 
hours of pilot flying.   

Please let me know if there is anything else you need to support the investigation.” 
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